
Subject: Out of office message Re: MBIA Board Meeting
From: "John Darnell" <john.darnell@lacity.org>
Date: 12/08/2015 11:33 AM
To: duckworth.donald@gmail.com

Hello,

I will be out of the office on Tuesday, December 8, and I will be back on
Wednesday, December 9.  If you need immediate assistance, please call our
either our Westside Office at (323) 866-1828, or our Encino Office at (818)
971-3088.

Thank you,

--

John Darnell
District Director
Office of Los Angeles City Councilmember Paul Koretz
Westside Field Office:  (323) 866-1828
Valley Field Office:  (818) 971-3088
Email:  john.darnell@lacity.org

Have you signed up to receive Councilmember Koretz's e-newsletter?  To subscribe, click here
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